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CORRESPONDENCE CONCERNING SITE PLAN APPLICATION 55-57 MCDONALD STREET, 61-67
OWEN STREET AND 70-78 WORSLEY STREET

That the correspondence received from Aird and Berlis LLP dated April 24, 2024, regarding Site Plan
Application for 55-57 McDonald Street, 61-67 Owen Street, and 70-78 Worsley Street, Barrie be referred to the
Finance and Responsible Governance Committee Meeting scheduled to be held on May 29, 2024.
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